## STATE OF MISSISSIPPI





**September 14, 2008** 



## Dear Friends:

As Governor of the State of Mississippi, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the *Fifth International Symposium on Recent Advances in Environmental Health Research* at Jackson State University and to the City of Jackson, and the State of Mississippi. I hope you will find this opportunity to be both productive and enjoyable.

During your stay in Jackson, I hope you will take time to enjoy our fine Mississippi cuisine, to visit any of our museums, or to participate in any of our numerous cultural and entertainment events. There is something

for everyone to enjoy in this great city.

Again, welcome to the *Fifth International Symposium on Recent Advances in Environmental Health Research*, and have a wonderful experience!

Sincerely,

Must Salms
Haley Barbor